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Mr Neil Laurie 
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Queensland Parliamentary Service 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE  QLD  4000 
 
 
Dear Mr Laurie 
 
Thank you for your letter of 19 May 2004 forwarding a copy of a petition received 
by the House on 18 May 2004 in relation to proposals in the draft Moreton Island 
Management Plan. 
 
The draft Plan was released for public comment until 30 April 2004. The 
comments from the petitioners have been received and noted, and will be taken 
into consideration during review of the draft Plan. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
JOHN MICKEL 
Minister for Environment 


